Hi Parents, 
I just wanted to give you some information that might be useful when studying for tests and retests. All tests are read out loud to the students, except for Reading tests (students need to read those by themselves). Tests are also projected largely on the board, and we work through them slowly together, one problem at a time. If students listen and follow along, they should all do quite well.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Think Central – Students were taught all about this site, and parents were given the log in information. This site has our Reading and Math books and workbooks. You can print out any pages your child had difficulty with and have him/her redo them. There are videos and interactive lessons that can help, too.  I send home workbook pages and worksheets daily, and you can always use these as review. For Reading, we read the story with partners, we listen to it online, and I read it aloud. It gets sent home on Thursday, so that it can be read with parents, also. The book is on Think Central, so you are free to have your child read it any night that you wish, as many times as he/she needs. Students are allowed to use their Reading books during the test, too, to look back and find the answers! Students also are able to use their Social Studies books during the Social Studies tests!  For Math, you will see review and reteaching pages come home before a test. We also do a pretest together, that is just like the actual test. We do that a day or 2 before the test, and you will see that come home. Parents were also sent the Rocket Math program, in case your child is having difficulty with basic facts. For Language, review pages also come home. For Spelling, words come home a week before the test, so that students can have ample time to study. Parents also have all of the words for the year, so you can study even more if your child needs it. 
I hope that you found this information useful, and that it is helpful when studying with your child for a test or retest.  Thank you for your concern and support. 
